
 

 

September 16, 2017 

Mr. Jim Hartman 
Office of County Manager  
P.O. Box 550 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 
via email: jim.hartmann@wakegov.com 
 
Dear Mr. Hartman: 

Thank you for your most recent letter regarding the Land Lease RFP. The RFP invites proposers to lease 
one, two or three parcels. Please provide some clarity regarding what parcels Wake County would be 
interested in leasing. The Authority would also like to understand where Wake County is in evaluating 
and developing an offer for leasing the property. Would it be possible to get a resolution from the Wake 
County Commissioners stating their support for leasing these parcels? This is not a binding agreement 
but I think this would allow the Authority to make a more informed decision regarding the RFP.   

Jim I appreciate all of your guidance and thoughts over the past several months as we have discussed 
these parcels. This is truly an opportunity for a big win for the single track off road trail community and 
the airport by generating funding to pay for critical airport infrastructure.   

  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael J. Landguth 
President & CEO 
Raleigh-Durham Airport Authority 


